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Date: 11.6.24

Dear Parents/ Carers,

We have written to you about key transition dates for invites into the school and we can now give you further details of what these times will look like. Your child will be in Group 2 for the 26th and 27th June sessions.

26th and 27th June from 10.45am to 12.30pm – Child and 1 parent
This session will allow you as parents to meet the EYFS team, as well as play with your child in the dedicated outdoor area and in the classroom and ask the team any questions about joining us in September. Our EYFS team will also be getting to know you and your child.

You will need to make sure you arrive at 10.40am and wait outside of the EYFS unit by the green gates next to Kids Create. We will then let you in through these gates and into the main Early Years unit. As some of the time may be outside, please make sure that you are dressed for the weather (seeing how unpredictable it is at present!).

27th June Session
This session will be with the children and 1 parent as above, consisting of half the time being spent in the classroom or outside area. The other half of the session will be a presentation by the EYFS lead and teachers about expectations, introduction to EYFS and what to expect throughout the year. 

It is really important that you attend at least one or two of these sessions with your child. Attending all sessions will greatly support your child with transition to school. The session on the 27th June is the most important due to the presentation we will give you regarding school expectations and what to expect in September. 

Please bring along your child’s birth certificate to one of the sessions so our admin team can verify names and dates of birth.

Please do take a look at our website to see what the school offers and what our fabulous children are learning about this year. Website: https://grange-inf.swindon.sch.uk/ 

Once again, thank you for choosing Grange Infant School and welcome to our school community; we cannot wait to meet your little stars on our transition days.

Kind regards

Mrs E Rushen-Gough
Principal 
Grange Infant School
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